
NOTIFICATION OF PLANNING APPLICATION AND 

CONSULTATION WEBSITE 

 

Crosshouse Solar Limited 

You are invited to review the website which provides information relating to the planning application 

for the installation of a solar farm with a 49.9 MW AC output for a temporary period of 50 years, 

including associated infrastructure and environmental enhancements. 

 

We have developed a website which sets out the proposed development and provides detailed 

information on the nature of the proposed development. 

 

The website provides interested members of the public with an opportunity to review the planning 

application and submit comments and feedback via the webform on the ‘Public Engagement’ page.  

Please leave any questions you might have about the proposal for the development team on this page.  

The website address is: 

 

www.crosshousesolar.co.uk/ 

 

http://www.crosshousesolar.co.uk/

